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MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Division of Public Utilities 

 Chris Parker, Director 
 Artie Powell, Manager, Energy Section 
 Brenda Salter, Utility Analyst 
 
Subject: Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Authority To Increase its Retail 

Electric Utility Service Rates in Utah and for Approval of Its Proposed Electric 
Service Schedules and Electric Service Regulations.  Docket 10-035-124 

 
Date: January 26, 2011 
 

Rocky Mountain Power (Company) has requested that the Utah Public Service 

Commission (Commission) approve its application for an increase in its retail electric utility 

service rates in Utah.   The Company filed for approval on January 24, 2011.  The Company 

filed its Notice of Intent to File on December 1, 2010. 

The Division requests that the Commission set a Scheduling Conference at the earliest 

opportunity.  The Division will participate according to the Scheduling Order. 

A cursory review of the filing revealed proposed changes to the Company’s pole 

attachment rate.  Therefore, the Division requests that the Scheduling Conference notice include 

a reference to this proposed change and, in addition to the regular service list, that the notice be 

sent to a general telecom service list. 

 

cc:  Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 

Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power
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